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Real-world engineering problems are rarely,
if ever, neatly divided into mechanical,
electrical, chemical, civil, and other
categories. Engineers from all disciplines
eventually encounter computer and electronic
controls and instrumentation, which require
at least a basic knowledge of electrical and
other engineering specialties, as well as
associated economics, and environmental,
political, and social issues. Co-authored by
Charles Gross—one of the most well-known and
respected professors in the field of electric
machines and power engineering—and his worldrenowned colleague Thad Roppel, Fundamentals
of Electrical Engineering provides an
overview of the profession for engineering
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professionals and students whose
specialization lies in areas other than
electrical. For instance, civil engineers
must contend with commercial electrical
service and lighting design issues.
Mechanical engineers have to deal with motors
in HVAC applications, and chemical engineers
are forced to handle problems involving
process control. Simple and easy-to-use, yet
more than sufficient in rigor and coverage of
fundamental concepts, this resource teaches
EE fundamentals but omits the typical
analytical methods that hold little relevance
for the audience. The authors provide many
examples to illustrate concepts, as well as
homework problems to help readers understand
and apply presented material. In many cases,
courses for non-electrical engineers, or nonEEs, have presented watered-down classical EE
material, resulting in unpopular courses that
students hate and senior faculty members
understandingly avoid teaching. To remedy
this situation—and create more well-rounded
practitioners—the authors focus on the true
EE needs of non-EEs, as determined through
their own teaching experience, as well as
significant input from non-EE faculty. The
book provides several important contemporary
interdisciplinary examples to support this
approach. The result is a full-color modern
narrative that bridges the various EE and nonEE curricula and serves as a truly relevant
course that students and faculty can both
enjoy.This collection of solved electrical
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engineering problems should help you review
for the Fundamentals of Engineering (FE) and
Principles and Practice (PE) exams. With this
guide, you'll hone your skills as well as
your understanding of both fundamental and
more difficult topics. 100% problems and stepby-step solutions.Electrical Engineering 101
covers the basic theory and practice of
electronics, starting by answering the
question "What is electricity?" It goes on to
explain the fundamental principles and
components, relating them constantly to realworld examples. Sections on tools and
troubleshooting give engineers deeper
understanding and the know-how to create and
maintain their own electronic design
projects. Unlike other books that simply
describe electronics and provide step-by-step
build instructions, EE101 delves into how and
why electricity and electronics work, giving
the reader the tools to take their
electronics education to the next level. It
is written in a down-to-earth style and
explains jargon, technical terms and
schematics as they arise. The author builds a
genuine understanding of the fundamentals and
shows how they can be applied to a range of
engineering problems. This third edition
includes more real-world examples and a
glossary of formulae. It contains new
coverage of: Microcontrollers FPGAs Classes
of components Memory (RAM, ROM, etc.) Surface
mount High speed design Board layout Advanced
digital electronics (e.g. processors)
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Transistor circuits and circuit design Op-amp
and logic circuits Use of test equipment
Gives readers a simple explanation of complex
concepts, in terms they can understand and
relate to everyday life. Updated content
throughout and new material on the latest
technological advances. Provides readers with
an invaluable set of tools and references
that they can use in their everyday work.This
book provides over 2,500 questions and
answers for various types of electrical
engineering exams or as a general review of
key concepts. It covers all of the aspects of
electrical engineering topics including
electrical circuits, electromagnetic theory,
measurements, control systems, computers,
electronics, material science, machines,
power systems, blockchain, and more. FEATURES
• Uses multiple choice questions and their
answers in a “self-study format” to review
key concepts in electrical engineering and
related topics • Provides over 2500 questions
for reviewing a variety of topics including
circuits, measurement, information and
blockchain technology, power systems,
electronics, and more BRIEF TABLE OF CONTENTS
1. Engineering Mathematics. 2. Electrical
Machines. 3. Measurements. 4. Passive
Circuits and Electromagnetic Fields. 5. Power
Systems. 6. Control System Engineering. 7.
Electronics. 8. Computer Science. 9. Process
Instrumentation. 10. Information and
Blockchain Technology. 11. Superconductivity
and Quantum Computing. 12. Self-Test. This
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book provides over 2,500 questions and
answers for various types of electrical
engineering exams or as a general review of
key concepts. It covers all of the aspects of
electrical engineering topics including
electrical circuits, electromagnetic theory,
measurements, control systems, computers,
electronics, material science, machines,
power systems, blockchain, and more. FEATURES
• Uses multiple choice questions and their
answers in a “self-study format” to review
key concepts in electrical engineering and
related topics • Provides over 2500 questions
for reviewing a variety of topics including
circuits, measurement, information and
blockchain technology, power systems,
electronics, and moreRizzoni's Fundamentals
of Electrical Engineering provides a solid
overview of the electrical engineering
discipline that is especially geared toward
the many non-electrical engineering students
who take this course. The book was developed
to fit the growing trend of the Intro to EE
course morphing into a briefer, less
comprehensive course. The hallmark feature of
this text is its liberal use of practical
applications to illustrate important
principles. The applications come from every
field of engineering and feature exciting
technologies. The appeal to non-engineering
students are the special features such as
Focus on Measurement sections, Focus on
Methodology sections, and Make the
Connections sidebars.Schaum’s powerful
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problem-solver gives you 3,000 problems in
electric circuits, fully solved step-by-step!
The originator of the solved-problem guide,
and students’ favorite with over 30 million
study guides sold, Schaum’s offers a diagrampacked timesaver to help you master every
type of problem you’ll face on tests.
Problems cover every area of electric
circuits, from basic units to complex multiphase circuits, two-port networks, and the
use of Laplace transforms. Go directly to the
answers and diagrams you need with our
detailed, cross-referenced index. Compatible
with any classroom text, Schaum’s 3000 Solved
Problems in Electric Circuits is so complete
it’s the perfect tool for graduate or
professional exam prep!REA?s Electric
Circuits Problem Solver Each Problem Solver
is an insightful and essential study and
solution guide chock-full of clear, concise
problem-solving gems. Answers to all of your
questions can be found in one convenient
source from one of the most trusted names in
reference solution guides. More useful, more
practical, and more informative, these study
aids are the best review books and textbook
companions available. They're perfect for
undergraduate and graduate studies. This
highly useful reference is the finest
overview of electric circuits currently
available, with hundreds of electric circuits
problems that cover everything from resistive
inductors and capacitors to three-phase
circuits and state equations. Each problem is
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clearly solved with step-by-step detailed
solutions.Here is a complete 8-hour,
24-problem exam with step-by-step
solutions.Step-by-step solutions to all
practice problems for the electrical
engineering license examination including:
fundamental concepts and techniques,
machines, power distribution, electronics,
control systems, computing, digital systems,
communication systeThis study guide is
designed for students taking courses in
electrical circuit analysis. The book
includes examples, questions, and exercises
that will help electrical engineering
students to review and sharpen their
knowledge of the subject and enhance their
performance in the classroom. Offering
detailed solutions, multiple methods for
solving problems, and clear explanations of
concepts, this hands-on guide will improve
student’s problem-solving skills and basic
understanding of the topics covered in
electric circuit analysis courses.Written by
6 professors, each with a Ph.D. in Civil
Engineering; A detailed description of the
examination and suggestions on how to prepare
for it; 195 exam, essay, and multiple-choice
problems with a total of 510 individual
questions; A complete 24-problem sample exam;
A detailed step-by-step solution for every
problem in the book; This book may be used as
a separate, stand-alone volume or in
conjunction with Civil Engineering License
Review, 14th Edition (0-79318-546-7). Its
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chapter topics match those of the License
Review book. All of the problems have been
reproduced for each chapter, followed by
detailed step-by-step solutions. Similarly,
the 24-problem sample exam (12 essay and 12
multiple-choice problems) is given, followed
by step-by-step solutions to the exam.
Engineers looking for a CE/PE review with
problems and solutions will buy both books.
Those who want only an elaborate set of exam
problems, a sample exam, and detailed
solutions to every problem will purchase this
book. 100% problems and solutions."Includes
removable just in time reference cards, great
for FE exam study"--Cover.CD-ROMs contains: 2
CDs, "one contains the Student Edition of
LabView 7 Express, and the other contains
OrCAD Lite 9.2."Unlike books currently on the
market, this book attempts to satisfy two
goals: combine circuits and electronics into
a single, unified treatment, and establish a
strong connection with the contemporary world
of digital systems. It will introduce a new
way of looking not only at the treatment of
circuits, but also at the treatment of
introductory coursework in engineering in
general. Using the concept of
''abstraction,'' the book attempts to form a
bridge between the world of physics and the
world of large computer systems. In
particular, it attempts to unify electrical
engineering and computer science as the art
of creating and exploiting successive
abstractions to manage the complexity of
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building useful electrical systems. Computer
systems are simply one type of electrical
systems. +Balances circuits theory with
practical digital electronics applications.
+Illustrates concepts with real devices.
+Supports the popular circuits and
electronics course on the MIT OpenCourse Ware
from which professionals worldwide study this
new approach. +Written by two educators well
known for their innovative teaching and
research and their collaboration with
industry. +Focuses on contemporary MOS
technology.This introduction to the field of
electrical engineering includes an
explanation of electricity and currents, as
well as chapters devoted to specific areas.
An activity that demonstrates how circuits
work helps young readers get a hands-on
chance to learn about electrical
engineering.Annotation Companion book to
Electrical Engineering License Review. Here
the end-of-chapter problems have been
repeated and detailed Step-by-Step solutions
are provided. Also included is a sample exam
(same as 35X below), with detailed step-bystep solutions. 100% Problems and
Solutions.Annotation Companion book to
Electrical Engineering License Review. Here
the end-of-chapter problems have been
repeated and detailed Step-by-Step solutions
are provided. Also included is a sample exam
(same as 35X below), with detailed step-bystep solutions. 100% Problems and
Solutions.The Solutions Manual contains fully
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worked-out solutions to the practice problems
in the Electrical Engineering Reference
Manual.More than 440 practice problems, with
solutions Correlated with topics in the
Electrical Engineering Reference Manual.A
Completely New Book. Learn from the
Professor's success in training thousands of
electrical engineers. A very practical review
book with numerous special test taking tips.
Over 100 problems in Circuit Analysis;
Electromagnetic Fields; Machinery, Power
Distribution; Electronics; Control Systems;
Digital Computers; and Engineering Economics.
Sample Examination. 30% Text. 70% Problems
but no Solutions.Electrical-engineering and
electronic-engineering students have
frequently to resolve and simplify quite
complex circuits in order to understand them
or to obtain numerical results and a sound
knowledge of basic circuit theory is
therefore essential. The author is very much
in favour of tutorials and the solving of
problems as a method of education. Experience
shows that many engineering students
encounter difficulties when they first apply
their theoretical knowledge to practical
problems. Over a period of about twenty years
the author has collected a large number of
problems on electric circuits while giving
lectures to students attending the first two
post-intermediate years of Uni versity
engineering courses. The purpose of this book
is to present these problems (a total of 365)
together with many solutions (some problems,
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with answers, given at the end of each
Chapter, are left as student exercises) in
the hope that they will prove of value to
other teachers and students. Solutions are
separated from the problems so that they will
not be seen by accident. The answer is given
at the end of each problem, however, for
convenience. Parts of the book are based on
the author's previous work Electrical
Engineering Problems with Solutions which was
published in 1954.This book presents a
comprehensive and in-depth analysis of
electrical circuit theory in biomedical
engineering, ideally suited as textbook for a
graduate course. It contains methods and
theory, but the topical focus is placed on
practical applications of circuit theory,
including problems, solutions and case
studies. The target audience comprises
graduate students and researchers and experts
in electrical engineering who intend to
embark on biomedical applications.Electricalengineering and electronic-engineering
students have frequently to resolve and
simplify quite complex circuits in order to
understand them or to obtain numerical
results and a sound knowledge of basic
circuit theory is therefore essential. The
author is very much in favour of tutorials
and the solving of problems as a method of
education. Experience shows that many
engineering students encounter difficulties
when they first apply their theoretical
knowledge to practical problems. Over a
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period of about twenty years the author has
collected a large number of problems on
electric circuits while giving lectures to
students attending the first two postintermediate years of Uni versity engineering
courses. The purpose of this book is to
present these problems (a total of 365)
together with many solutions (some problems,
with answers, given at the end of each
Chapter, are left as student exercises) in
the hope that they will prove of value to
other teachers and students. Solutions are
separated from the problems so that they will
not be seen by accident. The answer is given
at the end of each problem, however, for
convenience. Parts of the book are based on
the author's previous work Electrical
Engineering Problems with Solutions which was
published in 1954.Beat the clock on the
electrical and computer PE exam. With an
average of only six minutes to solve each
problem of the exam, speed and accuracy is
vital to your success--and nothing gets you
up to speed like solving problems.
Successfully prepare for the electrical and
computer PE exam Important strategies on how
to solve problems in just minutes 100
challenging multiple-choice problems, just
like the exam Step-by-step solutions
outlining how to answer problems quickly and
correctly Comprehensive coverage of exam
topics (Measurement & Instrumentation Codes &
Standards, Circuit Theory, Fields,
Electronics, Computers, Communications,
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Control Systems, and Power)
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